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Ezekiel 35:10··  By reason of your saying, These two nations and these two 
lands, they will become my own, and we shall certainly take 
possession of each land, whereas Yehowah himself happened to 
be right there. 

 [10] - References: 

· Will it not be in that day?  Is the utterance of Yehowah.  And I 
shall certainly destroy the wise ones out of Edom, and 
discernment out of the mountainous region of Esau. (Obadiah 
1:8) 

· And your mighty men must become terrified, O Teman, for the 
reason that each one will be cut off from the mountainous region 
of Esau, because of a killing. (Obadiah 1:9) 

· Because of the violence to your brother Jacob, shame will cover 
you, and you will have to be cut off to time indefinite. (Obadiah 
1:10) 

· In the day when you stood off on the side, in the day when 
strangers took his military force into captivity and when outright 
foreigners entered his gate and over Jerusalem they cast lots, 
you also were like one of them. (Obadiah 1:11) 

· You ought not to come into the gate of my people in the day of 
their disaster.  You, even you, ought not to peer at his calamity in 
the day of his disaster, and you ought not to thrust out a hand 
upon his wealth in the day of his disaster. (Obadiah 1:13) 

· They have said;  Come and let us efface them from being a 
nation, that the name of Israel may be remembered no more. 
(Psalms 83:4) 

· Therefore this is what the Sovereign Lord Yehowah has said;  
Certainly in the fire of my zeal I will speak against the remaining 
ones of the nations and against Edom, all of it, those who have 
given my land to themselves as a possession with the rejoicing of 
all the heart, with scorn in the soul, for the sake of its pasture 
ground and for the plunder. (Ezekiel 36:5) 

· Yehowah is great and much to be praised in the city of our God, 
in his holy mountain. (Psalms 48:1) 
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· Round about there will be eighteen thousand cubits, and the 
name of the city from that day on will be Yehowah Himself Is 
There. (Ezekiel 48:35) 

· Yehowah has removed the judgments upon you.  He has turned 
away your enemy.  The king of Israel, Yehowah, is in the midst of 
you.  You will fear calamity no more. (Zephaniah 3:15) 

· This is what the Sovereign Lord Yehowah has said;  For the 
reason that the enemy has said against YOU;  Aha!  Even the high 
places of old time, as a possession it has become ours! (Ezekiel 
36:2) 

· I will also collect together all the nations and bring them down to 
the low plain of Jehoshaphat, and I will put myself on judgment 
with them there on account of my people and my inheritance 
Israel, whom they scattered among the nations, and they 
apportioned out my own land. (Joel 3:2) 

· This is what Yehowah has said;  On account of three revolts of 
the sons of Ammon, and on account of four, I shall not turn it 
back, on account of their slitting open the pregnant women of 
Gilead, for the purpose of widening out their own territory. 
(Amos 1:13) 

· And in Mount Zion is where those escaping will prove to be, and 
it must become something holy, and the house of Jacob must 
take possession of the things for them to possess. (Obadiah 
1:17) 

 


